

Bishop Luffa School

Westgate Chichester West Sussex PO19 3HP A CHURCH OF ENGLAND SCHOOL Chichester Diocesan Board of Education

A charitable company limited by guarantee

■ 01243 787741 🗎 01243 531807 Head: Mr Austen Hindman www.bishopluffa.org.uk

registered in England and Wales registered number 8749379

September 2020

Dear parents and carers of Year 6 pupils,

We hope that you will consider sending your child to Bishop Luffa School in September 2021. We pride ourselves on the family feel of our school, which is based on our Christian values and our belief that children should experience 'life in all its fullness' (John 10:10).

Of course, 2020 is a year of challenges, and we will not be able to have a physical Open Evening or run any visits to the school.

Our Virtual Open Evening website (https://www.bishopluffa.org.uk/virtual-open-evening-2020/) gives plenty of information to help you decide which school is right for your child.

I will be giving a live talk at 4.00pm on Thursday 1st October. There is no need to book – just click on the link that will be added to the website on Thursday. If you are not able to view this live please don't worry – we will record this and make it available on the website.

I will also be holding some Question and Answer sessions to give parents and carers the opportunity to raise any questions they may have before making this important decision. These sessions will be virtual using the Google Meet platform. Please click on the links below to book a space:

- Tuesday 6th October @ 9.30am
- Wednesday 7th October @ 9.30am
- Thursday 8th October @ 9.30am

Please do not hesitate to contact us:

- If you have questions about the Admissions process, please email Ms Gill Cooper, cooperg@bishopluffa.org.uk
- If you have questions about Year 7 specifically, please email Mr Neil Topley, topleyn@bishopluffa.org.uk
- If you have questions about additional needs for your child, or if your child is on the SEND register and you would like further information, please email Mrs Julie Collins-Ballands, collinsi@bishopluffa.org.uk
- If you have general questions about the school, please email me, head@bishopluffa.org.uk

I look forward to hearing from you and hope to meet you in person at some point in the future!

Yours faithfully,

Mr Austen Hindman Head Teacher



AJ Holdman.







